
Supplementary recruitment for WIB Experts has been completed

We kindly inform you that supplementary recruitment for WIB expert, which lasted from  3 to 19
February, 2021 has been completed. A total of 20 applications have been submitted,  which are
currently being assessed by the Competition Committee on the basis of the Rules and regulations for
the recruitment and organization of the work of Experts appointed to perform tasks commissioned
by the Managing Entity for the Virtual Research Institute (“WIB”) Program financed by the Polish
Science Fund.

15.02.2021_ The rules and regulations for the recruitment and organisation of the work of Experts
_WIB Programme

Additionally, we would like to inform you that out of  concern for the highest Program quality,
according to Decree of the Director of the Łukasiewicz Research Network – PORT Polish Center of
Technology Development of February 15, 2021 the changes were wpproved in The rules and
 regulations for the recruitment and organization of the work of Experts appointed to perform tasks
commissioned by the Managing Entity for the Virtual Program The Research Institute (“WIB”)
financed by the Polish Science Fund. The range of changes concerns the maintaining of the List of
WIB Program Experts.

We invite you to follow the information appearing on the Program website. The list of WIB Program
Experts will be published soon. Each candidate will receive the information about the result of the
verification of the submitted application individually. The information will be sent to the e-mail
address provided in the application form.
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